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December Birthdays:   December Birthdays: 12/3-Claire Essig,    

                    ENJOY YOUR  BIRTHDAY !!!!! 
 

 
  Programs for December 
December   6th  – Mayor’s Breakfast at 7AM at Auletto’s  $20.00    
December   6th – Board Meeting at Kemble at 10am      no lunch meeting 
December 13th  –  Member presentation 
December 16th -  Christmas luncheon at Bogey’s 1-3PM  $20.00 
December 20th  – evening meeting 
December 27th  – no meeting     Enjoy the holiday season with family and friends 
 

 
The Terrific Kids schedule for December is as follows: 
 Thursday, December 13th at 8:45AM – West End School 
 Tuesday, December 18th at  9:00AM – Evergreen School 
 Tuesday, December 18th at  2:PM – Walnut Street School 
    Thursday, December 20th at 8:25AM – Woodbury Heights School 
             Any member who wants to attend on these dates is welcome. 
 

  
Christmas Brunch at Bogeys’ – 501 Pitman Road: Sunday December 16th from 1pm to 3pm. Adults $20. 
Children $10.00. The menu includes: HAM, ROAST BEEF, OMELET STATION, BACON, SAUSAGE, 
SCRAMBLED EGGS, CREAMED CHIP BEEF, BAGELS, FRUIT, DESSERT, COFFEE, TEA, SODA.  
 

 
The Volunteer Center of Gloucester County held their 2nd Annual ‘Spirit of Community’ Celebration on 
October 25th at Masso’s in Glassboro. Our Greater Woodbury Club members Betty, Claire and Joan were 
privileged to sit at Theresa and Jeff Morris’s table. The awards were presented following a buffet. 
 

 
Woodbury Child Development Center will host a Silent Auction in the Woodbury High School Cafeteria on 
December 7th at 7pm. Doors open at 6:30pm with an initial cost of $5.00. 
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 Dates to remember: 
December 1st - Mayor’s breakfast at 7AM at Auletto’s $20.00  
December 16th - Brunch from 1PM to 3PM at Bogey’s $20.00 
January 3, 2013 - President’s Auction: Please bring a regifted item or two 
January 26, 2012 -  Mid Winter Training at Mercer CC, West Windsor, NJ at 9am   
April 6, 2012  – Kiwanis One Day with our Kiwanis family clubs 
June 27 - 30, 2013 – Circle K and Kiwanis International Convention in Vancouver, BC 
August 22-25, 2013 – NJ District Convention in Hotel Somerset Bridgewater, Somerset, NJ      
 

  
On Thursday, November 1st the Greater Woodbury Kiwanis celebrated their 89th Charter Night at 
Nicolosi’s. Jim Meehan welcomed everyone and did the Invocation while President Rich Stahler called to 
order the evening program. Betty Limanni read the Objectives of Kiwanis International. We had greetings 
from NJ District Governor, Joe Teti, and from Division 2, Lt Governor, Kaitlin McCann. Our Keynote 
Speaker was, Robert Bumpus, Executive Director of Regional Achievement Center for Legion 7. Legion of 
Honor Members were recognized for their years of service: Newt Weiss-52 years, Ed Barry-44 years, 
Howard Ballinger-40 years, Chip MacDonald-29 years, Jeff Morris-29 years, and Charlie Currier-25 years. 
Betty Limanni was presented the Hixson Award. 
 

 
Amelia Kressler told us that the Friendship Force of Southern New Jersey Club hosted 5 communications 
professionals from Moldova in September for 8 days. The opportunity came through the Open World 
Program which is sponsored by the Library of Congress and is open to professionals in the former Soviet 
Bloc countries. The purpose is to share best practices in various professional fields with counterparts in 
these countries. 
Our all-volunteer club was asked to provide 32 hours of professional development, home host and provide a 
cultural experience for these 5 individuals and their support team-an interpreter and a program manager. 
After a weekend of local travel to Philadelphia, Grounds for Sculpture, Long Beach Island and a fundraiser 
given by the Mullica Hill Rotary, the group began work at Rowan University. They met with a number of 
faculty before spending part of the next day at the Philadelphia Inquirer. 
The third day was spent in the Woodbury area meeting with the directors of various services including city 
hall, the school, board of elections, etc. They also met with Jeff Morris in his role as a delegate to the RNC 
national convention. 
Thursday was a day in Trenton followed by some shopping time and a visit to the Prospector's Restaurant 
and Grill for a little dancing. After the better part of a day at the Annenberg School of Communications, 
they enjoyed lunch at the University of Pennsylvania University Club. A quick tour of Philadelphia capped 
their visit before enjoying a potluck farewell dinner at Medford Leas at Lumberton. 
They left by van to go to Dulles Airport to return to Moldova. 
 

 
Chip MacDonald, Chairman of our Poinsettia Committee, says the pick-up dates at Morris Graphics are 
Thursday, December 6th & Thursday, December 13th. Thank you for your support. 
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